
 

 

May 24, 2024 

 

Dr. Glenda Bonifacio 

Dean, Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities 

Lakehead University 

 

Dear Dr. Bonifacio 

 

This letter requests that Dr. C. Nathan Hatton be appointed as an external adjunct in the 

Department of History.  As the attached c.v. indicates, Dr. Hatton is a recognized expert 

in Canadian Sport History and in Public History, and members of the Department of 

History have expressed unanimous support for this appointment. 

 

Dr. Hatton has extensive experience working at Lakehead University.  He taught here 

as a contract lecturer from 2013 to 2020 and full-time under a Limited Term 

Appointment from 2020 to 2023 before accepting a tenure-track position at Cape Breton 

University.  He continues to work on research projects collaboratively with Lakehead 

faculty members, and his appointment as an external adjunct would allow him to be 

involved in the Department of History’s MA program. 

 

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael D. Stevenson, PhD 

 

Department of History 
t: (705) 330-4010 ext. 2016   

e: mstevenson@lakeheadu.ca 
 


